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Service this week at St. Andrew's  

November 26, 2017 - 10:00 am 

Christ the King  

and  

Anniversary Sunday 

This Sunday is our Anniversary Sunday.  We 

are having Communion.   Also we are serving 

cake after the service. Come and join us! 

Scripture Readings: 

Ephesians 2: 19-22,  

1 John 4: 7-16 

Sermon: 

Bedrock and Broomsticks  
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CHRISTMAS CHOIR PRACTICES   
on Thursdays at 8:00 p.m.  

Seeking anyone who wants to join us for special Christmas music. 

Choir at 7:00 p.m. 

Christmas Music Practices at 8:00 p.m. 

 

               SAVE THE DATE!!!  

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 17TH AT 6:30 PM 

See poster on page 25 

 c 

                 CIRCLE OF FRIENDS  

There is a group of ladies that meet at the church (in the fellowship room) on 

the 2nd, 4th and 5th Fridays of the month from 9:30 - 11:30 am. 

Come and join us for fellowship and refreshments.  

Our next meeting is tomorrow, Friday, November 24th, 2017. 

MENôS BREAKFAST CLUB AT ST. ANDREWôS  

 Saturday, November 25th, 2017 

The next men's breakfast will be Nov.25th, 2017. All you can eat for 

just  $5 bucks. Please see Phil McClure for tickets. Good 

conversation and fellowship. All men under the age of 99 welcome. 

Over 100 by special arrangement.  

If you can assist with the cooking of the meal, please let Phil know.     

CHRISTMAS PLAY PRACTICES 

Next few Practices:  

Saturday, November 25th 4:30-5:30 pm   

Sunday, November 26th 4:30-6:00 pm  

Saturday, December 2nd 4:30-5:30 pm   

Sunday, December 3rd 4:30-6:00 pm  
  

Performances will be on December 9th & 10th  

Stephanie Scott 
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YOUTH GROUP CALENDAR 

**** USUALLY FRIDAYS AT 7:00 PM **** 

We are very excited to welcome Rev. Sula Anne Kosacky  

back to St. Andrewôs to lead our Youth group! 

Open to anyone in Grade 5 or higher! 

TOMORROW,  November 24th: Youth group will be rock climbing at Aspire rock 

climbing gym in Milton. We will be leaving the church at 6:30 p.m. and returning 

to the church at 9:30 p.m.  Cost for climbing is $20.  DRIVERS ARE NEEDED. 

December 1st: Youth group will be going to see the "On the Way to Bethlehem" 

outdoor nativity pageant.  We will be leaving St. Andrew's at 6:30 p.m. and            

returning to the church at 10:00 p.m.  DRIVERS ARE NEEDED. 

There is no cost for this activity. For more information, visit                                              

http://www.onthewaytobethlehem.ca/.  

December 8th: Youth group game night  7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

December 15th:  Youth will be helping serve the community dinner. Starting at 

5:30-8:00 p.m. 

December 22nd:  Christmas carol singing. 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

Need Drivers: 

If any parents are interested in coming along and able to drive on                                       

November 24th or December 1st, please email sulaanne@gmail.com.  

If any youth would find the cost of tickets prohibitive to participating in a youth 

group activity, please speak to Sula Anne.  
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OBSERVER RENEWAL TIME - ONLY A COUPLE OF WEEKS LEFT 

Founded in 1829 the UC Observer is the oldest continuously published magazine in North            

America and second oldest in the English speaking world. It has garnered international acclaim 

for its journalistic excellence and earned more awards than any other religious Canadian              

publication. Since 1986 it has been independently incorporated which is unique for a religious               

publication so depends largely on advertising and subscriptions for most of its revenue and only 

7 % from the UCC.  

If you are not already a subscriber it is a worthwhile read so consider giving it a try.  

St Andrew's gets a group rate for $25.00 that incl. GST/HST.  

Each Sunday after the service, Ginny Morecroft will be available to take your subscriptions and 

check that your mailing information is up to date.  

Cash or cheque payable to St Andrew's United Church is accepted.  

The deadline is December 3rd. 

Thank you!  

CHRISTMAS POINSETTIAS - THIS IS THE LAST   

SUNDAY TO ORDER! 

As Christmas is fast approaching, it is once again time for our Annual           

Poinsettia sale. This is our 14
th 
year!! The plants come in red, white, pink 

and burgundy and a combo of white mums with a red poinsettia in the        

middle.  

This Sunday is the last day to order them - November 26th. 

They have been the same price for the last TWELVE years, but some of the prices are rising 

slightly this year - the 6" pot is $9.00;  8" inch pot is $15.00;                                              

10" inch pot is $20.00 and the 7" inch red & white combo is $10.00.  

If you wish to make an In Memoriam donation, we will purchase the plants required to 

decorate the church and any leftover funds will go into the Memorial Fund.  

Forms will be available before and after church                                                                   

or please contact Victoria Keay at 905-873-6989. 

Pickup is on Friday, December 1st from 4:30 pm to 7:30 pm.                                                        

Thank you for your support! 
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CANADIAN CHURCH CALENDARS 2018                         

ARE AVAILABLE 

2018 Canadian Church Calendars for sale for $5.00 

The UCW used to sell these calendars.  Beautiful pictures of                      
churches around Canada. 

There are only a few, so please contact Margaret Yahiro in the             
office if you are interested in purchasing one. 

PURPLE BAG EVENT CONTINUING THIS SUNDAY 

The Purple Bag Group will have a table set up at Church this Sunday, November 26th to 

continue from the Craft Show: 

Personal Hygiene products ñgive awayò after the service on                                          

Sunday, November 26th, 2017.  We will continue ñgivingò away high quality Aveeno and         

Neutrogena products (shampoos, conditioners, creams, lotions etc.) for a donation to support a 

local family at Christmas. 

.¦5D9¢ Lbt¦¢ Chw нлму 

¢ƻ ŀƭƭ ŎƻƳƳƛǧŜŜǎΥ 

¢ƘŜ CƛƴŀƴŎŜ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ ƛǎ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ƻƴ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ нлǘƘ ǘƻ 
ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ  ōǳŘƎŜǘΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ ƛƴǇǳǘ ƛƴ 
ōȅ {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ мтǘƘ ǘƻ tŀǘ aƻƻǊŜ                                      
ŀǘ ŜƳŀƛƭΥ ǇǎǘǊŜŜǘпнмϪƘƻǘƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ  

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΗ 

{ǇŜŎƛŀƭ 9ǾŜƴǘ - {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ нƴŘ ŀǘ мн ƴƻƻƴ 
-    5ƻ bƻǘ aƛǎǎ  - 5L5 ¸h¦ {!±9 ¢I9 5!¢9Κ 
 {ŜŜ tƻǎǘŜǊ ƻƴ tŀƎŜ нн - IƻǇŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǘƘŜǊŜΗ 
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BOARD MEETING ON WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 29th 

There will be a Board Meeting on Wednesday, November 29th at 7:00 pm                                                         

in the Fellowship Room. 

FLOWERS IN THE SANCTUARY 

If you would like to place flowers on the altar table for a Sunday service, in 

memory of a loved one, to celebrate a special occasion or "just because", 

please write your name on the schedule that is on the bulletin board across 

from the office and/or email/phone Valerie Jordan jordanheirs@yahoo.com or 

phone 905-877-3291 or contact the church office. 

Thank you! 

 

NATIVITY DISPLAY FAIR AND HOT CHOCOLATE BAR  

On Sunday, December 17th,  we will be holding a Nativity Fair Display in the church Gym/Hall          

following worship. Do you have a Nativity display to share with others? It could be large or 

tiny, simple or ornate, Canadian or from other some unique culture. A sign-up sheet will be 

available to indicate your nativity participation. Tables will be set up, so all can view the displays 

and  maybe even sing some Christmas Carols. For more information speak to a member of the      

worship leadership team. 
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CHRISTMAS OUTREACH PROGRAMS 

CRAM-A-CRUISER DAY ON SUNDAY, DECEMBER 3rd  

On Dec. 3rd at 11:00 a.m., letôs fill up the police cruiser van parked outside of our church with non 

perishable food or cash donations for the Georgetown Food Basket in time for Christmas!   

After our  Sunday service, please go to the gym for coffee and light          

refreshments, socializing and helping to load up the Halton Police van 

around 11:30 a.m.   

Please notify your friends, neighbours and relatives that they are        

welcome to attend the Sunday service or come at 11:00 a.m. with their 

food bank donations.   

This will replace our traditional White Gift Sunday.  

Items most needed by the Food bank: 

Canned Salmon                

Canned Fruit (very low) 

Pasta Sauce 

Dry Cereal 

Jam 

Condiments 

Coffee (Regular & Instant) 

Pudding Cups 

 

MITTEN TREE ON SUNDAY, DECEMBER 3rd  

We are hoping to collect   

handmade or purchased mittens, gloves, hats and 
scarves  

to be thrown on the Christmas tree in the worship service. Please bring 

them that day. The donated items will be given to families in need in our 

community.  

Thank you for your continued support of our Outreach projects!  
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COMMUNITY  

Come Visit 

Trinity United Church's 

HOLIDAY EXTRAVAGANZA! 

Saturday, November 25, 2017 from 9 am to 1 pm 

70 Mill St. E., Acton 

Start your holiday shopping with us 

Decorations        Wreaths 

     Bake Sale           Homemade Jams 

          Holiday Gifts       Silent Auction 

WINTER TREASURES - ART CRAFTS AND MORE 

Heart Lake United Church 

Saturday, November 25, 2017 

10:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M. 

85 Sandalwood Parkway East, Brampton -Between Kennedy Road 

and Sunforest 

- Unique Gifts - Baked Goods and more wonderful treats! 

Enjoy a light lunch at our Soup Bistro 

Free Entry  - Free Parking 

Vendor Inquiries: 905-846=7314 or ac.crafty@gmail.com 

SALVATION ARMY CHRISTMAS KETTLES 

Volunteer with a Purpose! 

Volunteer Application available online at: http://bttr.im/m3mcf 

Kettle Kick-Off: Thurs Nov 23rd @ 7:00 PM                 
Place: Georgetown Marketplace - Everyone is Invited to Join Us! 

Applications for Assistance: Starting Nov 15th,                                    
Wed. Thurs., & Fri.: 10:00 AM ï 12:00 PM 

Place: 271 Mountainview Rd S. 

TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE THIS CHRISTMAS! 

For more information contact: Kettle Coordinator: Emily Harman 

Phone: 905-877-1374 ext. 103 or Email: Emily_Harman@can.salvationarmy.org 

Donations towards our Christmas campaign can be mailed to:                                                             

The Salvation Army, PO Box 199, Georgetown, ON, L7G 4Y5 

Toy Drive Donations Are Needed by December 18th, 2017 We are especially in need of gifts and 

gift cards for children and youth ages 10 ï 18 years.  
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MUSIC TO EMBRACE ADVENT 

The Georgetown Bach Chorale & Baroque Orchestra 

Sunday, November 26th at 2 pm 

St. Elias Ukrainian Catholic Church, Brampton 

Tickets: $35; Student: $10 

Vivaldi - Concerto in G Major for Recorder and Strings 

Bach - Cantata no. 131 Aus der Tiefen 

Charpentier - Missa Assumpta est Maria 

Tickets are available at Foodstuffs in Georgetown & The Holland Shop in Acton at 
www.georgetownbachchorale.com 

or call Ron at 905-873-9909 to purchase directly 

Libertas Male Choir presents: "SOUNDS OF THE SEASON"  

A Christmas concert series with special guests from the Netherlands 

Martin Mans, director; Martin Zonnenberg, organist; Barend Wiltjer,                                                         
Tenor of the Urker Mans Formatie 

Thursday, November 30th, 2017 at 7:30 pm 

Georgetown Christian Reformed Church, 11611 Trafalgar Road, Georgetown, Ont. L7G 4S4 

To order tickets online: www.libertasvoices.com  

E-mail: info@libertasvoices.com or Phone: 905-522-0001 

Adults: $20; Youth (ages 10-14): $10; Children under 10: Free 

Also tickets at the door. 

The Georgetown Choral Society Presents 

MESSIAH -  George Frideric Handel 

Saturday, December 2nd, 2017 at 7:30 pm 

Georgetown Christian Reformed Church, 11611 Trafalgar Road, Georgetown, ON 

Christopher Dawes - Conductor 

Tickets - $25 ($30 at the door); students - $10; family of 4 - $50  and each additional                          

child under 12 - $10 

Group rates are available for 10 or more, see website for details 

Tickets are available at: Bergsma's Paint & Wallpaper (Georgetown Marketplace), McMasters 
Meat & Deli (110 Main Street), Pat's Prime Cuts & Deli (333 Mountainview Rd S.), 

Acton Home Hardware (362 Queen St. East), from any choir member or on our website at 
georgetownchoral.ca 

http://www.georgetownbachchorale.com
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Double Exposure and Friends are hosting  

THE SOLINST CHRISTMAS CONCERT  

FOR CAShh  

(CANCER ASSISTANCE SERVICES OF HALTON HILLS)  

on December 17, 2017 at 2pm at the John Elliot Theatre.   

Tickets are $25 and are available at the theatre or at the CAShh office.   

We hope that we will see you there! 

Habitat for Humanity GTAôs  

15th ANNUAL GINGERBREAD BUILD 

Who knew giving back can be so sweet! 

Kick off your holidays with Habitat for Humanity  

GTAôs 15th Annual Gingerbread Build. 

Here's how you can get involved with this family friendly event: 

§ Purchase your Habitat Sweet Home gingerbread kit online. 

https://habitatgta.ca/gingerbread-build-2017/?bblinkid=67478474&bbemailid=5593965&bbejrid=418183200 

Å Pick up your kit at one of our three office locations; or   

Å Sign up online to join us at City Hall on December 2nd and decorate your             

gingerbread house together with other families. 

There's no sweeter way for families and children of all ages to give back and make a difference 

this holiday season. It also makes for a great office team building activity, too!                                              

All funds raised from gingerbread kits help build Habitat homes for families in need of decent,        

affordable housing.  

Gifts with Vision - A new catalog for 2017/2018 is now available.  

Gifts with Vision Projects support the work of United Church partners in Canada, Africa, Asia,  

Latin America, the Caribbean and the Middle East.  

Gifts starting at $10.  

You can also choose gifts online. Website: www.giftswithvision.ca.                                                       

Catalogs are available on the table across from the Church office. 

https://habitatgta.ca/gingerbread-build-2017/?bblinkid=67478474&bbemailid=5593965&bbejrid=418183200
http://www.giftswithvision.ca
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BEREAVEMENT SPOUSAL/PARTNER SUPPORT GROUP 

Find comfort and support in a caring and understanding atmosphere: 

- Meet people who are also coping with the death of their partner/spouse 

- Share experiences and explore ways to move through your grief 

- Find out about available community resources 
 

2017 - Offered in Milton and Georgetown 

You don't need to grieve alone. 

Acclaim Health 

Free, for more info or to register:  Contact:  Melinda Brown 

Toll Free: 1-800-387-7127 x2320 OR Email: mbrown@acclaimhealth.ca  www.acclaimhealth.ca 
 

FREE CAREGIVER SUPPORT GROUP 

Are you caring for someone who has a life limiting illness? 

- Connect with others in similar situations 

- Get information about resources 

- Share your experiences 

- Learn from others 
 

DROP IN 

Fourth Thursday of every month FROM  2:00 PM to 4:00 PM 

Links to Care Office, 360 Guelph St., Georgetown 

For more info: Contact:  Melinda Brown 

Toll Free: 1-800-387-7127 x2320 or email: mbrown@acclaimhealth.ca 

YOU ARE NOT ALONE. 

Acclaim Health - Life-changing care.                                                    www.acclaimhealth.ca  

SeniorTALK 

Mental wellness groups for mature adults. 

Join the conversation...let's talk about the challenges and rewards of growing older amongst our 
peers. 

For more information, please contact: 

Jenny Terwoord  tel. 905-299-5293 

email: jterwoord@shhalton.org 

TEACH is a Peer Initiative of Support and Housing - Halton.   

For more information on our Peer run, no cost workshops, or for Volunteer opportunities, please 
contact us at 905-693-8771, ext. 390. 
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OUR CHURCH VISION 

 

'ÒÏ×ÉÎÇ )Î &ÁÉÔÈ 4ÏÇÅÔÈÅÒ 
ÁÃÔÉÖÅÌÙ ÓÅÒÖÉÎÇ 

/ÕÒ 'ÏÄ 

/ÕÒ #ÈÕÒÃÈ &ÁÍÉÌÙ 

/ÕÒ #ÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ  

Wednesday, November 29th, 2017  

 9:30 am  Guitar Group 

 7:00 pm Board Meeting 

Thursday, November 30th, 2017  

   10:00 am Bible Study 

   7:00 pm Choir 

    8:00 pm Christmas Music                    

   Practice 

Friday, December 1st, 2017  

  4:30 to 7:30 pm Poinsettia Pick-up 

 6:30 pm Youth Group  

  - On the Way to Bethlehem 

Saturday, December 2nd, 2017   

 Noon   Purple Bag Potluck lunch, and     

       carol sing-a-long - Everyone is Welcome! 

 4:30 pm   Christmas Play Practice 

Sunday, December 3rd, 2017                    

     10:00 am   Worship 

 11:00 am Cram A Cruiser 

        4:30 pm   Christmas Play Practice

     

Week-at-a-Glance 

Thursday, November 23rd, 2017  

    1:30 pm Finance Meeting 

   7:00 pm Choir 

    8:00 pm Christmas Music                    

   Practice 

Friday, November 24th, 2017  

 9:30 am Circle of Friends 

 6:30 pm Youth Group  

   - Rock Climbing 

Saturday, November 25th, 2017   

 8:00 am Menôs Breakfast Club 

 4:30 pm   Christmas Play Practice 

Sunday, November 26th, 2017                    

     10:00 am  Worship - Anniversary Sunday 

        4:30 pm   Christmas Play Practice  

Tuesday, November 28th, 2017  

   1:00 pm Coffee House 

   2:00 to 6:00 pm Fresh Food Box Pick-up   

 6:30 pm Alpha Program 
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Humour Corner 

 

 

 

One clergy family decided to let their three-year-old son record the message for their home        

answering machine. The rehearsals went smoothly: ñMommy and Daddy canôt come to the phone 

right now. If youôll leave your name, phone number, and a brief message, theyôll get back to you as 

soon as possible.ò  

Then came the test. The father pressed the record button and their son said sweetly, "Mommy and 

Daddy canôt come to the phone right now. If youôll leave your name, phone number, and a brief 

message, theyôll get back to you as soon as Jesus comes.ò 

 

   

 http://javacasa.com/humor/sermon.htm 

 
 

Have a Nice Day!   

http://jokes.christiansunite.com/Sunday_School/
http://jokes.christiansunite.com/Church/
http://jokes.christiansunite.com/Church/
http://javacasa.com/humor/sermon.htm
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Happy Anniversary, St. Andrewôs! 
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